











PE Passport To Play

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday Oct. 7th from 1-2:30 the children will be introduced to multicultural and cool games/activities from across the globe! This is our PE extension to Metric Week.

We will visit 10 countries including: USA, Mexico, Columbia, Congo, Holland, Greece, Ghana, Australia, Thailand & Japan. The children will be refueling their bodies after participating in the games with a healthy snack.

We are going to have a great time. Please join your child, and of course I could always use your helping hands with games/snacks. Please ask your teacher which snacks your class is responsible for. I also have other snacks I need provided if interested, please see me. I would appreciate your help for a successful day!

Thank you!

Kim Nygaard







